
Greetings from Fairhaven’s
Stephen Ministry Team
 
Thank you for your interest in having a Stephen minister. We are 
blessed to have a great team of Stephen ministers at Fairhaven 
who are gifted in helping people walk through difficult seasons 
of life. 

To learn more about the ministry, please look over the included 
brochure. If you’d like to receive care from a Stephen minister, 
please complete the form below so we can better serve you.

Once you’ve completed the form, please return it to the Welcome Center marked “Attention: 
Stephen Ministry,” and a Stephen Ministry leader will contact you. While we cannot guarantee  
a Stephen minister is available at this time, we will do all we can to assist you.

Name

Address

City, State, ZIP

Phone						      Email

Please provide a brief description of the reason you’re seeking the care of a Stephen minister:

Stephen Ministry
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